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January 10, 2013 
 

Mr. Weiquan Dong, PE 
Bureau of Corrective Actions, Special Projects Branch 
Nevada Division of Environmental Protection 
2030 E. Flamingo Rd., Suite 230 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89119 

Re: Remedial Investigation and Feasibility Study Work Plan, Revision 1; Nevada 
Environmental Response Trust Site, Henderson, Nevada 

Dear Mr. Dong, 

Please find enclosed the Remedial Investigation and Feasibility Study Work Plan, Revision 1, for 
the Nevada Environmental Response Trust (Trust) Site in Henderson, Nevada.  This report was 
prepared by ENVIRON International Corporation (ENVIRON) on behalf of the Trust.  The entire 
document is available in electronic format on CD located in the back folder of this binder.   
 
With the submittal of this report, as well as the prior submittal on December 27, 2013 of the 
Community Involvement Plan (CIP) and two Treatability Study Work Plans for the Site, the Trust 
has advised ENVIRON not to incur additional costs related to forthcoming deliverables as 
described in the RI/FS Work Plan, with the exception noted below1, until the 2014 Trust budget has 
been approved by NDEP.  If budget approval is not received from NDEP by February 15, 2014, the 
schedule, as presented in the RI/FS Work Plan, may require modification. 
 
Please contact John Pekala at (602) 734-7710 or Allan DeLorme at (510) 420-2565 if you have 
any comments or questions concerning this report. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John M. Pekala, PG Allan J. DeLorme, PE 
Senior Manager  Principal 
CEM #2347, expires 9/20/2014 
 
cc: BMI Compliance Coordinator, NDEP, BCA, Las Vegas 
 NDEP c/o Brian Giroux, McGinley and Associates, Reno 
 
ec: James Dotchin, NDEP  
 Greg Lovato, NDEP 
 Nevada Environmental Response Trust 
 Tanya O’Neill, Foley & Lardner LLP 
 Joe McGinley, McGinley and Associate 
 

                                                           
1 Preparation of the Sampling and Analysis Plan (SAP), Quality Assurance Project Plan (QAPP), Health and Safety Plan 
(HASP), and Baseline Health Risk Assessment (BHRA) Work Plan is currently in progress by ENVIRON, in accordance 
with the approved 2013 budget, as amended.  Although the preparation of these reports in 2014 is included in the 2014 
scope of work currently under NDEP review, the Trust has authorized ENVIRON to continue working on these 
documents, due for submittal to NDEP on January 24, 2014 and February 21, 2014. 


